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Welcome to the March community newsletter.  

It has been an exciting year already with 16 events already taken place from Key Stage 1 all the way up to Key Stage 

5. We have had the pleasure of welcoming lots of new faces to our events with the aim of providing a positive and 

enjoyable experience for them all.  

BPSS Events  

Summer Term 

We are excited to 

announce an action 

packed summer term 

full of events and 

opportunities for young 

people in Barnet. The 

events range from Key 

Stage 1 multi skills 

festivals, a variety of 

inclusive events and our 

competitive 

tournaments.  

All schools across Barnet 

are welcomed to each of 

our events and we hope 

to engage even more 

children in 2022. 

 

Boccia 

Well done to all of the students who participated in the Boccia tournament. It was a 

wonderful atmosphere and some nail biting matches! Congratulations to Deanesbrook 

Junior who won the Primary Boccia tournament and to Mapledown who won the 

Secondary Boccia tournament. 

Both schools went onto represent Barnet at the London Youth Games qualifiers and we 

are extremely proud to say that both teams won! We wish you the best of luck in your 

next tournament. 

 

 

 

 

Primary Cross Country 

Students from across Barnet took to Copthall playfields and Oak Hill Park to participate 

in the primary cross country. The students kept up high spirits in the mud and rain and 

demonstrated fantastic talent. 

Well done to all of the runners and to the overall winners Brookland Junior and Our 

Lady of Lourdes. 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget to follow us on 

our social media platforms 

 

       @Barnet Sport 
 

        @Barnet Sport 
 

    Barnet Partnership       
for School Sport 

 
     Barnet Partnership for 

School Sport 
 
Barnet Partnership for 
School Sport  

 

 

 

3v3 Basketball 

16 teams took to the basketball courts at TTA to compete in the 3v3 Basketball 

tournament. We had fantastic leaders from TTA who did a brilliant job of refereeing 

all of the matches. Well done to all of the schools that participated and to The Orion 

who took home the gold medal.  

 

Primary Netball Final 

The 8 semi-finalists from the two primary tournaments took to the netball courts to 

compete for the gold medal. There were so many talented players and the students 

brought so much passion and enthusiasm in each game. Well done to the brilliant 

leaders from Copthall school who helped umpire 

all of the games. Congratulations to Martin  

Primary school who won every game and 

 our winners. 

 

Year 7 Netball Tournament 

We welcomed 16 secondary school teams to the year 7 netball tournament. Every 

year we are extremely impressed with the netball talent and this year definitely 

didn’t disappoint. Well done to all of the players that represented their school and 

congratulations to the winners, Henrietta Barnett. 

 

Non Stop Action – Year 3 & 4 Girls Football Festival 

We had the first of the four football festivals working in partnership with Non Stop 

Action this month. It is always a delightful atmosphere that students, teachers and 

parents bring to the festival. First up was the year 3 and 4 Girls where students 

played numerous games against schools across Barnet. Well done to all of the 

schools that attend and congratulations to Wessex Gardens who won the gold 

medal. 

Dance Festival 

This week we welcomed the return of the dance festival at the Arts Depot. By the 

end of the week 1500 students and 55 schools would have performed in front of an 

audience showing off their hard work and talent.  

We hope all of the dancers had a wonderful time  

and wish tonight’s performers 

the best of luck. 

 

School Games  

We wish the following schools the best of luck representing Barnet at the 

School Games Finals on the 22nd and 24th March! 

The Orion, Martin Primary, Henrietta Barnett, Garden Suburb Junior School, 

Wessex Gardens and Ashmole 
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Easter Camps 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GLL FAB Cards 

To support and encourage 

Barnet residents to live a 

more active and healthier 

lifestyle, each and every 

resident is entitled to a free 

FAB Card 

The FAB Card gives 

residents access to a range 

of benefits including: 

•     Access to all Barnet 

leisure centres 

 Up to 50% discounts 

off activity prices 

•      FREE swimming for 

children aged under 8* 

•      Young people aged 8–

15 swim for ONLY £1.00 

And much more! 

For full details, terms and 

conditions or to sign up, 

please visit 

better.org.uk/fab-hub 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tennis Easter Camps 

Oakleigh Park Tennis Club 

Monday 4th – Friday 8th April and Monday 11th – Thursday 14th April 

Please contact tenniscoaching@oakleighparkclub.co.uk to book on.  

 

Barnet Lawn Tennis Club 

Monday 4th – Friday 8th April and Monday 11th – Thursday 14th April 

Please book here . 
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